
June 
2017   Our Mission: To Learn, To Grow, To Lead 

 

LITERACY: 
 
RAZKIDS will be 
available to your 
child until the end 
of August. Please 
let them take 
advantage of this 
wonderful reading 
program over the 
summer… it will 
allow your child to 
maintain their 
current reading 
level and help 
continue to build 
fluency and 
comprehension 
skills. 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday MATH: 
Current Focus: 
 
 
 Data Analysis 
Gathering 
information and 
graphing: concrete 
graphs, picto 
graphs, bar graphs 
and line graphs.  
 
 
 

Students will be working on their Habitat projects until June 13th. If 
students could bring in materials from home for their chosen habitat 
project that would be greatly appreciated. Paint will be provided. 
(Clay, figures, stones, rocks, etc.) 

1 2 
District Track and 
Field (select 
students) 

   

5 6 7 8 9 

LAST Scholastic 

Order… a great way 

for your child to 

spend the summer… 

READING! 

Kids Sing Performance  

 

Bike Rodeo  

1:30-2:00 

  

12 13 14 15 16 
   Field Trip to Mactaquac 

for our Habitat Science 
Learning Outcome 

(dress for the weather) 

8:30-12:30 

Last Day for Cafeteria 

Royal Road 
Showcase (11-11:30) 

 Picnic (11:30-1:00) 

 

19 20 21 22 23 

Marvelous Monday! 

 

Games and 
competition… a morning 
of teamwork! 

(Minute to Win It style) 

Lisson/Crammond 

Terrific Tuesday! 

 

Let’s have a Grade 4 Picnic 
on the Playground 

Lisson/Crammond 

Wacky Wednesday! 

 

Chalk art on the 
pavement… what 
wonderful drawings 
can we create? 

Thoughtful Thursday! 

 

Pizza Day and Ice Cream 
desert picnic party! 

 

Grade 5 Talent Show 
Production 

Fabulous Friday! 

 

Last Day of School 

Have a wonderful 
summer! 

June Birthdays: Ayla, Madison and Hunter 
Summer Birthdays: Wyhatt and Hunter 

Upcoming Event: The Fredericton Motorcycle Club will be having their 33rd annual Toy Ride on Sat. June 10th. 
We leave the Brookside Mall Parking Lot at 11:00 and head out the Royal Road to the Stanley School.  
It’s pretty cool to see 50+ Motorcycles travelling together for this great cause! As President of the FMC I thank 
you for your support in our “toy drive” for the DECH. 



 


